
 

Brandon Judge 
Project Specialist 

E-Mobility Department 
 

 
    December 12, 2024 

 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
Sherri.golden@bpu.nj.gov 

Board.secretary@bpu.nj.gov  

 

Sherri L. Golden 
Secretary  
State of New Jersey 
Board of Public Utilities  
44 South Clinton Avenue, 1st Floor  
P.O. Box 350  
Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0350 
 

RE:   Docket No. EO23030124, In the Matter of the Provision of Basic Generation Service (BGS) 

for the Period Beginning July 1, 2024  

 
Dear Secretary Golden,  
 
I attach for filing Rockland Electric Company’s quarterly Direct Current Fast Charger Incentive for 
Basic Generation Service filing. This filing is intended to meet the requirements of the Board of 
Public Utilities’ November 17, 2023 Order1 in which the Board directed the Electric Distribution 
Companies to file quarterly reports with the Board and Rate Counsel related to their Direct Current 
Fast Charger pilot programs. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Rockland Electric Company  
By: /s/ Brandon Judge  
Brandon Judge 
Project Specialist, E-Mobility  
Email: judgeb@oru.com  

 
1 Docket No. EO23030124, In the Matter of the Provision of Basic Generation Service (BGS) for the Period 
Beginning July 1, 2024, Decision and Order (dated November 17, 2023) (“November 17, 2023 Order”) 
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